
This year, you have built 6 worship pavilions in Nigeria, and helped to finish 
construction on two worship centers in India.  You also added toilet 
facilities to one worship center in Nepal and helped to complete 
renovations on another.   
 
You baptize hundreds of new 
believers each year.  Most of 
them are turning to Christ from 
other religions, sometimes at 

great personal cost.  But all of them celebrate their new life in Christ 
and find the cost to be minimal compared to the riches they find in 
Jesus. 

   
You give vision to dozens of at-risk 
teens in Mississippi so that they can discover their God-given destiny.  Many 
would be stuck in the endless cycle of poverty, addiction, incarceration, and 
hopelessness, but you make it possible for them to experience God’s 
unconditional love and learn to walk in His promises. 
 
You have done all of these things, and so much more through Christian World 
Missions!   I know there are countless other ways you have shared God’s love 
and given God glory.   And to think, He has been shaping you for this since 
before the foundations of the earth! 

 
The local youth program more than doubled in number, and we are already close to reaching full capacity in 
registrations for the fall.    Nepal, India, and Pakistan are all reporting regular baptisms of new believers, and 
Nigeria is reporting a great move of the Spirit in preparation for new church planting this fall.   
 
Lori Smith, Associate Evangelist and Director of Finance for CWM, spent four weeks this summer helping her 
parents get medical diagnoses and treatment, and then moving into a senior living center.  God opened doors 
very quickly for them to live just one mile from Lori’s brother in a home with several friends from years past.  
Please pray for her parents’ health and for their adjustment to living in a new community.   
 
It is not an exaggeration to say that ministry is exploding with all five of our outreaches, and we are faithfully 
providing support to them and completing construction of the Storehouse debt-free.  In order to do this, Lori 
and I have both committed ourselves to seeing ministry advance, even if it means that we sometimes don’t get 
our salaries.   
 
Would you please pray with us that abundant provision comes in so that we can receive salaries, complete the 
Storehouse, and continue to advance the work of ministry around the world?  And if you can, would you 
consider giving an extra gift this month, or increasing your monthly support?  ALL of our outreaches are growing.  
ALL of us depend on the generosity of God’s faithful children.   
 
Great things are happening because of you!  Thank you so much for walking in God’s plans for you.  We are 
grateful His plan includes you being a partner with CWM. 
 
Standing in His Strength, 

 
Lee Ann Williamson 


